
 

MEDINA, WASHINGTON  

AGENDA BILL  

Monday, February 13, 2023 
 

Subject: Comprehensive Plan Update 

Category: City Business 

Staff Contact: Stephanie Keyser, Planning Manager 
 

Summary 

The first Comprehensive Plan survey closed on January 29th. The city received 212 responses: 
173 directly filled out the survey online and 39 dropped off a hardcopy at city hall that was 
manually entered. The bulk responses are provided for your review. The consultant is working on 
compiling the short answers into a more accessible format with comments grouped by themes. 
The city anticipates receiving this information at the end of the month and once received, the 
results will be posted on the website. The city will also send out a notice via GovDelivery and 
social media to let residents know that the results are available.  

One of the first tasks cities are required to do during the periodic update is to fill out the GMA 
Checklist. This is a document the Department of Commerce creates that identifies components 
of comprehensive plans and development regulations that may need updating to reflect the lates 
local conditions or to comply with GMA changes since the last periodic update cycle. This forms 
the basis of what needs to be amended during this update.  

Attachment(s) 1. Survey Responses 

   2. GMA Checklist 

 

Budget/Fiscal Impact: N/A 

Recommendation: Discussion. 

City Manager Approval:  

Proposed Council Motion: N/A 

Time Estimate:  10 minutes 

 


